
State of Florida 

DATE: May 2 5 ,  2 0 0 1  
TO: Division of Records and Reporting (Flynn) 

RE: Confidential Document No. 05998-01 in Docket No. 001048-EQ 
FROM: Division of Safety and E lec t r i c  Reliability (Haff) $&# 773 

The  +Commission received Document No. 05998-01 from Tampa 
Electric Company on May 14, 2001. The document was not accompanied 
by a notice of intent o r  request for confidentiality. Staff has 
reviewed Document No. 0 5 9 9 8 - 0 1  and no longer has a need for  it. 
Therefore, t h e  document can be returned to i t s  source. 

cc: Division of Legal Services (Elias) 


